
Comment from Jason Snyder 

I agree with the with NHTSA the current terms are unrealistic with commercial trucking companies. 
On average most trucking companies put 36,000 miles on in a quarter. With these new terms, the 
tank inspection process will be streamlined and will help grow the market of CNG.  

 


